[image: image1.wmf]
Dear Members,

This Association exists to represent and promote the views of Moorings, Piles, Berth Holders and all users of the harbour and if we speak with one voice through the PMBHA we will be stronger and much more likely to have an impact upon the Council and the Marina Management Company. Please therefore encourage as many as you can to join our Association.

Most of you will be aware that the Committee aims to maximise communication with PMBHA members.  This can only be achieved in a cost-effective manner by making full use of electronic mail or our Yahoo website.  We do however, recognise that this will not reach all our members and for these people we will endeavour to post information on Notice Boards in PSC/Marina office and the Harbourmaster’s office. The exception to this will be the notice of AGM, which will be sent by regular post and this letter will therefore probably be the last postal communication you receive before the notice.  

Posters/Notes of Committee meetings and Membership Application forms are not currently available in the Welsh language and for a number of members Welsh is the preferred language.  Additionally, until we find a means of translating this information the Harbourmaster is not able to display our notices. The Committee would therefore be pleased if any member were able to provide translation services free of charge for PMBHA business.  Also, the Committee is considering having a dedicated Association Website to replace our use of Yahoo.  We therefore also ask whether there is anyone amongst our members who could create such a website for us free of charge.  Please contact PMBHA Secretary, Jan Ranner, if you can help with either of these items - Tel 01758 701118.

The Committee has now begun its work on your behalf.  Discussions are taking place with the Harbourmaster; the Marina Management and meetings are being sought at high level within Gwynedd Council.  We are being supported in this by the RYA whose affiliation we are pursuing.  You will find more detail by reading Notes of Meetings as we publish them.  Thank you to those who have already read these Notes and given useful feedback.  We welcome any input and in particular ask you to use the Yahoo Website if you are able to do so.  If you are not, please contact us by other means.

Regards.

David Peters

Chairman

7 June 2005 
To gain access to the Yahoo Group, send a blank email to pwllheli_mbha-subscribe@yahoogroups.co.uk You should follow the prompts on the reply that you receive. It would help if you would give your name, boat name and berth on your reply. If you experience problems joining the group please contact brianedmonds@caertowyn.freeserve.co.uk
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